Attachment D-3

Jeff Brubaker

From: Nwaoko, Felix <Felix Nwoko@durhamnc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 12:59 PM

To: Jeff Brubaker

Cc: Christina Moon; Patricia J. McGuire; David Andrews; Arche McAdoo; Annette Stone
Subject: RE: Letter regarding a Carrboro Parking Plan

Jeff,

| support this request in concept. It fits in the MPO 2040 MTP and will improve the regional model. But | have bring this

request to the LPA Oversight Committee for their consideration and hopefully concurrence.

Felix Nwoko, PhD

Transportation Manager, City of Durham, DOT

Administrator DCHC MPO

919-560-4366

From: Jeff Brubaker [mailto:JBrubaker@townofcarrboro.org]
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 12:52 PM

To: Nwoko, Felix

Cc: Christina Moon; Patricia J. McGuire; David Andrews; Arche McAdoo; Annette Stone
Subject: Letter regarding a Carrboro Parking Plan

Felix,

Please see attached.

Thanks,

Jeff

Jeff Brubaker, AICP
Transportation Planner

Town of Carrboro
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